
City of Portland        May 18, 2016 

Portland, ME 

 

Dear City of Portland,       

As an Officer of Portland Yacht Services, located at 100 West Commercial Street in 

Portland, I hereby give permission to install signs on our buildings located at this 

address. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason Curtis 

Officer 

VP Operations 

 

 

 


